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Comments: I support Option A for the Hoodoo Pass Roadless Area. Motorized recreation in this area will detract

greatly from a true back country experience. Option B will be a detriment to winter habitat for many species of

wildlife. This would be a difficult area to manage-snowmobiles in the winter and 4 where, etc. the summer would

be most likely be "spilling over" into other now - motorized areas. We have been into much of the area on foot

and horseback. It is a beautiful area that should be preseved as true back country - wilderness. 


